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During the Holiday season, Los Angeles County Probation Department Deputies and staff members made their

rounds throughout Los Angeles communities, spreading Holiday cheer and positively impacting the lives of

their clients and LA County residents. Here are just some of the highlights this season:

12/27/22

L.A. County Probation

Department’s Mental Health

Housing Court (MHHC) program

Deputies hosted a Holiday

celebration at First to Serve

Housing where clients and their

children enjoyed an afternoon of

fellowship and fun. 

East LA Area Office hosted

their Annual Holiday Toy

Giveaway. At times, the toy

line stretched for two blocks

as recipients waited their turn

to visit with Santa, enjoy a

yummy snack, and select the

toys of their choice. 

South Central Area Office’s clerical staff

and Deputy Probation Officers in the Adult

CORE, SIT, Ascot, Juvenile Sealing,

Supervision, Investigation, CCTP, Gang

unit, Visto Volunteers, 685 Union

members, and college interns came

together and donated and distributed toys

to clients and community members.

Thank you to everyone who contributed to

the joy of the holidays!
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